
Principal, High Level Public School – Shane Dempster 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Shane Dempster 

as Principal of High Level Public School.  Shane joined the Fort 

Vermilion School Division in 2002 beginning his teaching career at 

Hill Crest Community School.  Four years later he transferred to Fort 

Vermilion Public School until 2009 when he moved into a leadership 

role as a Junior High Subject Coordinator.  In February 2013 Shane 

accepted the Vice Principal position at Spirit of the North 

Community School and in 2015 the Principalship.  Shane completed 

his Master’s in Education in 2012. 

“As sad as I am to leave Spirit, I am excited to join a school with such pride and 

history in the North.  HLPS is clearly a school that supports students and cares 

deeply for them.  I look forward to working with the talented staff to make 

HLPS the best school in Northern Alberta…GO BEARS GO!” 

 

 


